
13th June 2023 

Dear parents, 

Miss Cowell has organised an educational visit to Padstow Lifeboat centre on Thursday 29th 
June 2023 

Tamar class will be learning about the important role that the lifeboat service provides to our 
local community and meeting the boat that their class is named after. After a tour of the 
lifeboat centre, the children will spend some time on the beach with their classmates and 
enjoy their lunch. 

A minibus from A2B Newquay, will pick the children up at 9.00am on the 29th of June and will 
bring them back to Newquay Primary Academy in time for pick-up at 3.00pm. After Academy 
Club will run as normal on this day. 

Newquay Primary Academy will cover all the costs of this trip.  

Please use the link below which will take you to a consent form to be completed: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80jbgF0A
PJpJj7vay4efrLhUOElIVzhPOTVXRlZOVlRIMjFNN1dGVVVYWS4u 

Please can you ensure that all children come to the academy with plenty of suncream and 
sun hat on this day. 

If you have any queries, please speak with Miss Cowell or Miss Sutherland. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 
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